
Virtual Visits
with Your VP

Your Vice President of Student Affairs and Enrollment
Management would like to hear how you are doing! 

September 28, 12:00pm
October 12, 12:00pm

November 9, 12:00pm
December 7, 12:00pm

Please sign up in advance using your Millersville University email
address here to meet with VP Hazlett.

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing meeting information. 
*Registrations from email addresses outside of Millersville University will be declined.

https://millersville.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEtd--vqz8pGtBZeYQ1Ymt9P8Lo_KQcOfFq

